APPENDIX E

From: lan Banfield

Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 3:48 PM

To:

Cc: Mills, Dorcas <Dorcas.Mills@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK>
Subject: RE: Concerned resident

Hello I

Thank you for getting in touch.

In short we want to be able to provide alcohol to customers at lunchtime on a Monday and Tuesday
and Sunday evening. We have a good demand for customers (largely locals) that want to visit, eat
and drink at these times.

We have also had times when our customers would like to stay a little later to finish their food and
drink and we currently can’t permit this.

It is not our intention to begin a wild ride of late night parties, boozing and revelry. Far from it. Just
the ability to serve customers at the aforementioned times (that most patrons understand to be the
standard licensed hours).

| value the excellent relationship with local residents very highly. We are scrupulous about licensing
regulations and cleanliness. The very last thing | want to do is disturb the neighbours.

I'll be making some amendments to the application, as recommended by Southwark licensing, please
do review these and we can hopefully discuss again.

It is worth mentioning here that | feel very strongly about not leaving a licensing legacy for others
that may come after us. | am happy to discuss conditions on the license that will control this activity
whilst enabling us to cater to the Monday, Tuesday, Sunday customer and those that would like a
little longer to finish their food (and have another glass of with it!)

Regards,
lan

lan Banfield
LASSCO Ltd.
lassco.co.uk
Maltby Street Market

maltby.st





